Primary 1-4 Class:

Welcome to another blog from P1-4. Let’s start with some fantastic news!

Here’s George with a silver award for his 2,3,4,5 and 10 times
tables mixed bag!

It’s a tricky one but George has got there and his next challenge
is the 6x table.

| just know he will achieve that very soon — well done, George!

Weaving:

After our successful trip to The Nest last week, we began thinking about the type of clothes that people here in the
islands would wear at that time. We looked at lots of tweed samples with magnifying glasses, before having a go at
creating our own weaving samples!

You don’t realise how many colours and textures are in a tweed sample until you look really closely...
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Our finished weavings are absolutely stunning!

| can’t wait to get them all up on display...

Well done everyone!




Writing:

Our writing continues! The children continue to work super hard on their ambitious words! It’s equally fun keeping
track of our group scores on the run charts!

Paddy has been using the magnetic letters... hasn’t he been busy?




Book Week Workshop:

We were delighted to welcome Louisa MacDougall into
school to read one of her stories.

i | would recommend “The Great Auk’s Great Escape” as

a an excellent read.

Louisa shared her story with us and the children had to
act out little parts — oh... and here are some of us with
instruments — trying to make the call of The Great Auk!
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We have three new recruits for the Christmas choir!

Darcey, Brooke and Logan are working hard on their musical
skills and I’'m delighted they have decided to join up!

Well done — and keep trying!




Here we are working on some Maths this week! Darcey, Logan, Brooke and Elsie are busy adding 9 using a blank
number line. David is busy calculating one more and two more within twenty! Paddy is busy matching domino spots
and also constructing a rocket using the Numicon pieces. Well done, everyone!

In the Tuff Tray:

| took a few snaps of some of the children busy making little creatures in the tuff tray! This was before 9.00am!

The children have enjoyed examining the tuff tray and the materials in
it!

This week we had our Autumn leaves and the Play-Doh for little
hedgehogs... it inspired them to make some models of their own!

Meanwhile Paddy has been inspired with the tools and the drill!




Our first session this week in the gym! Tag is actually quite tricky when you have to freeze and then dodge on the

whistle! Cooper, Robert, David, Brooke, Elsie, Rowan, Logan and George are working hard on their form!




It’s also good to skip with a partner. This is where you can work on your jumping skills!

Darcey and Zoe, Brooke and Logan, Cooper and David and George and Rowan! Paddy is turning the rope for Mrs.
Mackinnon! Mountain climbers — this can be quite tricky after such a lot of skipping!

Paddy enjoyed racing through us all with his book and his plane! We are spinning ropes so our partner can jump over
it!

It's quite exhausting work!

This Week’s Weather!

What a change in the weather this week! The children have really wanted to be outside — in spite of freezing
temperatures! Let’s finish our blog with a look at Paddy enjoying the weather!




It’s a shorter one this week!

Have a great long weekend everyone!




